
 

 

COACHES/MANAGERS 

WANTED 
Every year a number of volunteers offer to take sports 

teams. Their time and effort is very valuable to our 

school and we are very appreciative of their support and        

commitment. The following sports teams are in need of 

coaches and/or managers.  

Soccer—Boys and Girls 

Hockey—Girls or Mixed 
If you are interested in helping with coaching and/or    

managing a team, please ring the school – 07 878 6292 

or contact Nano 022 165 7567. 
 

NEWSLETTER  
If you wish to receive the newsletter by email, 

please email: newsletter@tkhs.school.nz and it is 

also available on our website: www.tkhs.school.nz. 
 

FACEBOOK FOLLOWERS 
Kia ora Te Kuiti High School followers! The time has 

come for us to spread our wings and enter the public 

realm. At the end of February, this group will no longer 

exist and we invite you to follow our new public page. 

We will be now sharing all new information on this new 

page. Of course, at the moment, it does look a little bare, 

but 2018 holds a lot of exciting opportunities and learning 

that we are looking forward to sharing with you all!   

People can search for @TeKuitiHigh to find our page 

easily. If you have any questions, please ring the school 

878 6292.  
 

ATHLETIC SPORTS 
Tuesday, 20th February 

 

This is a whole of school sport activity in which all      

students are expected to compete in at least three 

events.    

Those wanting to participate in the championship 

need to compete in five events including one run, 

one jump and one throw. 
 

 

 

 

STUDENT LATENESS 
Students who are late (after 8.50am) must come to the 

office to sign in.  

Friendly Reminder: Students who need to leave school 

for any reason during the day must be collected and 

signed out at the Student Admin Centre by a parent/

caregiver, unless the school has been advised. 

We thank you in advance for your co-operation in    

helping us to keep your child/ren safe.  

THUMBS UP  
Thanks to Macindoes/Racewell and Michelle King for 

their continued support of the Engineering Department. 
 

School Socks 
Te Kuiti High School boys socks are now available to  

purchase at the Student Admin Centre and at Flatmates 

Signco, Rora Street, Te Kuiti. 

TKHS SWIMMING SPORTS 
Te Kuiti Pools   

Friday, 23rd February 
This is a great school event and we encourage            

participation from all students. However, students who 

are not attending swimming sports are expected 

to be at school.  
This event determines our school champions plus who 

will compete at King Country Swimming on the 2nd 

March. 
Parents/Whanau are more than welcome to attend this 

event and support the students. 
If you would like to help out on the day please contact 

Teagan Houchen– 878 6292. 

 

If you wish to receive your newsletter by email, please email: newsletter@tkhs.school.nz     

Website:  www.tkhs.school.nz 
 

Newsletter 2:  Term 1:  Week 2       Date:  8th February, 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Tēnā anō tātou 
 

A big thankyou to whanau for the way you have prepared your child for school this year. It was 

pleasing to have a full hall with all students in correct uniform for the first assembly of the year. 

It is a costly time for parents with the purchase of uniform, stationery and other school fees. Just 

a reminder that you are welcome to use our automatic payment system which is 

working well with many parents. If you require a letter for Work and Income 

(WINZ) or a Trust please make sure you contact the school. 

To those students listed below, well done. Your achievement in gaining endorsed 

certificates and University Entrance is a credit to your commitment to your 

learning. 

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE ELECTION 

FOR THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  
Nominations are invited for the election of one student 

representative to the board of trustees. 

A nomination form and a copy of this notice are being dis-

tributed to all eligible voters on the student roll. 

Further nomination forms can be obtained from the school 

office. 

Nominations close at noon on 15th February, 2018 and 

may be accompanied by candidates’ statements. 

The voting roll is open for inspection at the school and can 

be viewed during the hours the office is open. 

There will also be a list of candidates’ names for inspection, 

as they come to hand, on the Library notice board. 

The poll closes at noon on 1st March, 2018. 

Jo Lincoln (Returning Officer)  
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING 
Monday 19th February  

6.30pm in the Seminar Room 

Te Kuiti High School 
 

Student Admin Centre Hours 
Open from 8.30am—12.00noon 

12.30pm—2.30pm 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Naku noa, 

   

 
 

Na B Stephens,  

Tumuaki 

 

2018 IMPORTANT DATES  

Term 1 
February 
Wednesday  7  Year 9 Camp to Thursday 8th 

Tuesday    20 TKHS Athletic Sports 

Thursday   22 Meet the Teachers Evening—5.30pm  

          to 7.00pm 

Friday     23 TKHS Swimming Sports 

March 
Friday     2  KC Swimming Sports     

Tuesday    6  KC Athletic Sports  

Sunday    11 Waikato Touch Rugby Regionals 

Wednesday  14 Central Zone Athletics 

          Ki-o-rahi Regional Tournament 

Monday    19 Waikato University Liaison 

          Waka Ama Championships to Friday  

          23rd 

Saturday   24 WAIBOP Secondary Schools Athletics 

Friday     30  Easter Holiday to Tuesday 3rd April 

April 
Thursday   4  Photolife    

Tuesday    10 Waikato Swimming 

Friday     13 END OF TERM 1 

Term 2 
Monday    30 Term 2 Begins 

CERTIFICATES ACHIEVED  

AT EXCELLENCE   

CERTIFICATES ACHIEVED  

AT MERIT  UNIVERSITY  

ENTRANCE  
Level 1 Level 2 Level 1 Level 2 Level 3 

Hayley Fletcher 

Samantha Hamilton 

Linnie Lim 

Isabel Mans 

Sahila Sharma 

Maija Stephens Elizabeth Bell 

Rosemary Clayton 

Katie Corbett 

Caleb Davey 

Samantha Kelly 

Mikayla King 

Ngarangi Poa-Barrett 

Jahnesta Sadler 

Hailee Winwood 

Mariah Anselmi 

Hannah Brough 

Arista De Beer  

Hannah Searancke Nicole Hawker  

Connor Lovini 

Isaac Pethybridge  

Hannah Searancke 



 

 


